
 

 
 

 

 
We’re under construction 
Selkirk Regional Health Centre is expanding to add 30 more beds in a new inpatient unit. 
Thank you for your understanding as we grow to serve our patients better. 

 
Med/Surgery Stairwell connecting to new addition 
In order to connect the new inpatient unit to the stairwell in the Med/Surgery ward, the 
stairwell will be shutdown for approximately five weeks starting Monday, January 22. 

 

Loud concrete demolition work for four days  

Starting on Tuesday, January 23, to Friday, January 26 workers will be demolishing 
concrete in that stairwell resulting in loud noises. The contractor will be installing a 
sound attenuated wall between the Med/Surg wing and the construction area in the 
stairwell but noises may still be heard by patients and staff nearby. Work will be only be 
completed during daytime hours. 

 

If you have any concerns, please bring them up with a member of your care team. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE       January 19, 2024  

Selkirk Regional Health Centre 
In-patient addition connection to health centre   

Questions? 1-855-347-8500 
 
srhcexpansion@ierha.ca 


